
Prof. Silverman 
Registrar 
Yeshiva University 
Amsterdam Avenue & 186th Street 
New York City, N, Y. 

Bear Prof. Silverman: 

I would hereby like to make an official request of you 
to permit a slight change in the format of my forthe 
coming dissertation for the Bernard Revel Graduate School, 

Instead of having the footnotes placed at the bottom of 
the page together with the text, 1 would prefer to be 
permitted to keep the text and footnotes separate. The 
reason for this is the great number of “broken” lines of 
Hebrew and English which will be confined to tne foote 
notes, and which will therefore make inordinately technical 
demands inttae typing if | were to follow the stated 
procedure, 

Thank you very much, 

Sincerely, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM


